
 

A FAMILY HOSPITALITY RESORT

          Jennifer Obdam ■ (705) 746-8934

Knights of Columbus Hall

52 Church St.


Parry Sound, ON P2A 1Y7

Behind St. Peter the Apostle Church

BINGO: Mondays 7PM 
(Except July & August)


Hall is Wheelchair accessible - Full Kitchen 

DR. LORI LAHTI & ASSOCIATES 

705 -746 -2772 
61  Bowe s  S t r e e t ,  P a r r y  Sound ,  ON  P2A  2L4  

WWW.DENTISTRYONTHEBAY.CA 

New patients welcome!

TOM PIDDINGTON   705-746-5877 
bayareaelectrical@bellnet.ca  

St. Peter’s 
CATHOLIC 
WOMEN’S  

GROUP
	 	 Mary George 

705-746-9182

Sisters in Christ. Serving our Parish. 

  

Colour Multi-Function Printers • Managed Print Services • Work Flow Solutions
Printed with XEROX Digital Technology

M 705-706-3363 O 705-645-7202 Ext.2    

33 Kevin Crescent, Bracebridge, Ontario P1L 1A8

Service 1-800-275-9376   

whitney@digitalofficesolutions.ca - www.digitalofficesolutions.ca

Whitney Stalkie
Account Manager

Marcel Turgeon      8 Murray Point Rd.

C. PED (c) 	   Parry Sound, ON P2A 2A9

marcel@soundorthotics.com  705-342-7728	 


www.soundorthotics.com 

Mary Street Boutique 
Recycled Quality Clothing Outlet 

St. James United Church 
Drop-off  bin in the parking lot 

Sales every Mon., Wed., Fri.  from 11AM to 1PM 
Sponsored by 4 local churches 

including St. Peter the Apostle  
Catholic Church

Parry Sound, Ontario 
22 Seguin Street, P2A 1B1 
Phone (705) 746-5825 
mcnabblumber.ca 

Gary McNabb

Lakeview
Cottages

A FAMILY HOSPITALITY RESORT
4 Narrows Trail 
Sequin, Ontario

1800-336-3543

GIVE  
ONLINE 

You can make an 
online gift to support 

your parish! 

It’s safe and secure!

TORRANCE 
Funeral Home & Chapel

torrancefuneralhome.com · 705-746-4664 
89 Bowes Street · Parry Sound,  ON · P2A 2L8

Steve Torrance 
Funeral Director

SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME //  FEBRUARY 9th, 2025



Wednesday, February 12  
6:00PM Intentions of David, Simon and Max  

Thursday, February 13 
Lakeland 10AM Our Seminarians 
Belvedere 11AM + Loretta Dorothy Dalrymple 

Friday, February 14 
12:10PM + Fr. Clair Hickson   

SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Saturday, February 15 
4:00PM + Christopher Ewaskiw 

 
Sunday, February 16 
9:00AM Missa Pro Populo (Mass for the People) 
11:00AM + Michael PlouffeM
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TODAYS READINGS 
1st Reading: Isaiah 6:12, 3-8 
2nd Reading: 1 Corinthians 15:1-11

Gospel: Luke 5:1-11

WORSHIP OFFERING 
Your financial stewardship for February 2nd: 
	 Offertory Envelopes		       1,880.00

	 Automatic Giving	 	       1,695.85 

	 Offertory Loose	   	          228.25 

	 Total Offertory                      $ 3,804.10

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time ♱ February 9th, 2025
RENEWAL OF MARRIAGE COMMITMENT 
With Valentine's Day coming up next Friday, all 
married couples are invited to a special renewal of 
commitment and blessing at Mass next weekend. 


STEWARDSHIP 
“Then I heard the voice of the Lord saying 
‘Whom shall I send?’ ‘Who will go for us?’ ‘Here I 
am,’ I said, ‘send me!” - Isaiah 6:8 

Every day, in little ways and in big ways, God asks, 
“Whom shall I send?”  Whether it is someone to 
take on a new ministry, to give a friendly smile to a 
stranger or to say a word of encouragement to a 
friend, God constantly provides opportunities to 
help someone in need.  God is always talking to us; 
we just need to pay more attention.  When you hear 
God calling have the courage to walk through the 
door and say, “Here I am, Lord.”


JUBILEE OF HOPE 
The Diocese of Peterborough joins the celebration 
of the Universal Church in this Jubilee Year, 2025 as 
“Pilgrims of Hope!”  We are all invited to journey 
through this year drawing closer to God through 
prayer, service and experiences of renewal.  Four 
churches have been designated as pilgrimage sites 
across the Diocese, welcoming you as a visitor over 
the course of the Jubilee to come and pray.   Learn 
more at www.peterboroughdiocese.org.


I BELIEVE - CATECHESIS SERIES 
“I believe”  is a seven-part catechesis series on the 
Nicaean Creed, offered in partnership with Newman 
Theological College and St. Joseph's College-
University of Alberta to mark the 1700th 
Anniversary of the First Council of Nicaea. Each 
session will be offered at a different parish in the 
months of February, March, April, May, September, 
October and November.  The first session will be 
held on February 13, 2025 at Holy Family Parish in 
St. Albert at 7PM MST (or 9PM here in Ontario)   It 
will be presented by Deacon Cyril Kennedy with a 
reflection by Archbishop Smith.

Unless you want to fly out to Alberta to attend in 
person, they are hosting the event online at no cost.  
Just visit://www.youtube.com/live/QC4_Shxt-go


SNOW REMOVAL 
FYI: Snow was removed from the lower lot to make 
room for parking at a cost of $2,665.11 + additional 
clearing $300.  This is on top of our $1,157.62 
monthly charge for snow clearing.  There’s no 
business like snow business!


INDIGENOUS RECONCILIATION FUND 
Our bishop has established the Indigenous 
Reconciliation Fund to fulfill the recommendations of 
the Truth and Reconciliation Commission. The IRF 
supports Indigenous-led and managed projects in 
one or more of these areas: Healing for communities 
and families, Culture and language revitalization.

Knowledge-sharing, heritage & traditions and 
community building; and Dialogues for promoting 
Indigenous spirituality and culture.

A third opportunity for applications for the 
disbursements of these funds opened February 3rd.  
Visit: peterboroughdiocese.org/IRF for more info. 


AUTOMATIC GIVING - AN EASY OPTION

Ever thought of Automatic Giving?  This is the 
easiest, most convenient and effective way to always 
support your parish as we look to form faithful 
disciples proclaiming the Good News. You can enroll 
on our website or stop by the Welcome Desk after 
any of the weekday Masses. Your investment reaps a 
rich harvest!  

CHARITABLE TAX RECEIPTS 
To accommodate the recent postal strike, the federal 
government has extended the deadline for donations 
in 2024. Those who wish may request a separate 
receipt for offerings made in January and February of 
2025 which can be submitted with a tax return for 
either the 2024 or 2025 tax year (not both); the 2025 
receipt for those choosing this option would only 
include offerings made in March through December. 
Otherwise, all donations made in 2025 will be 
applied to the 2025 tax season.


If you would like to receive tax receipts for January 
and February 2025 to claim in 2024, please contact 
the parish office via email at office@spta.church.


Unless specifically requested, your charitable tax 
receipt will only reflect donations made during 2024. 


COUNTDOWN TO LENT 
Ash Wednesday, the beginning of our yearly Lenten 
observance, is on March 5th!


Have a blessed week! 

OFFER THE  
GIFT OF 

THE MASS
To arrange for a Mass to be 
offered, stop by the Welcome 
Desk on the weekend, contact 
the Parish Office or fill out one 
of the Envelopes located in the 
Church. 

Discover thousands of Catholic 
books, audio talks, movies, 
documentaries, and studies... 
there is something for every 
member of the family to help 
them grow closer to Christ and 
His Church!  Visit: formed.org

No matter who you are, or where you are on life’s journey, 
you are welcome here! 

Welcome to St. Peter the Apostle!  
May you encounter Jesus Christ in His church and in His 
sacraments through your participation in our Parish community. 

Visit our Welcome Desk before or after our weekend Masses for 
any information on our parish, it’s ministries and it’s community. 
We sincerely welcome you and are so glad you're here! 

WORLD DAY OF THE SICK - MASS WITH THE HOLY ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
When Pope John Paul II established the World Day of the Sick on the memorial of Our Lady of Lourdes on 
February 11th each year, he was “reminding us to see in our sick brother or sister the face of Christ”, and 
of our own need for healing and the Church's care for those who are ill and those who care for them. 


On Wednesday, February 12th at 6PM we will celebrate a special Mass for the Anointing of the Sick.  
Please extend an invitation to those Catholics in your families or your neighbours whose health is seriously 
impaired by sickness or old age, as we would be happy to anoint them during Mass.


Finally, a reminder that if you have a loved one who is homebound, or seriously ill, please call the parish 
office to arrange for Fr. Jerry to come for a visit and offer the Holy Anointing of the Sick.  


Jesus, Our Lord, we ask you to have mercy on all who are sick. Give them your strength and love and help 
them carry this cross with faith. May their sufferings be one with yours, overcome the power of evil  

and lead others to our Father in Heaven. Lord Jesus, hear our prayer, for you are Lord  
forever and ever.  Amen.

visit://www.youtube.com/live/QC4_Shxt-go

